
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 

In re: Union Electric Company’s 2014  ) 

Utility Resource Filing Pursuant to   )  File No. EO-2015-0084 

4 CSR 240 – Chapter 22    ) 

 

Renew Missouri’s Comments re: Ameren  

Missouri’s 2014 Integrated Resource Plan 

 

 COMES NOW Earth Island Institute d/b/a Renew Missouri (“Renew Missouri”) and 

offers the attached comments on Ameren Missouri’s 2014 Integrated Resource Plan (“IRP”).   

Renew Missouri supports the comments filed on behalf of the Natural Resources Defense 

Council (“NRDC”) and the Sierra Club with regard to issues such as energy efficiency scenarios, 

future carbon regulation compliance, coal plant closures, and consideration of alternative 

resource scenarios.  In the attached comments, Renew Missouri limits its consideration to those 

aspects of Ameren Missouri’s IRP relating to renewable energy, such as: compliance with 

Missouri’s Renewable Energy Standard (“RES”) and EPA’s proposed Clean Power Plan 

(“CPP”); the Company’s preferred (or “Balanced”) renewable energy scenario versus other 

modeled scenarios; and potential investment in renewable resources like solar, wind, and hydro. 

Renew Missouri thanks the Commission and Ameren Missouri for the opportunity to 

provide comments in this case. 

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

/s/ Andrew J. Linhares     

Andrew J. Linhares, # 63973  

910 East Broadway, Ste. 205  

Columbia, MO 65201  

T: (314) 471-9973  

F: (314) 558-8450  

Andrew@renewmo.org 
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